MEMORANDUM

TO: Legal & Finance Committee

FROM: Jeff Barbier, Community Resources Director
DATE: April 13, 2011

RE: Waste and Fraud Hotline Quarterly Update

As required by Resolution #2010-169 establishing the Rapid City Employee Waste and Fraud Hotline, this
memo is intended to provide City Council with a quarterly summary of complaints received between
January 1 and March 31, 2011.

A total of one complaint was received during the period via rcemployee.alertline.com. The complaint
was received from an anonymous reporter on February 28, 2011. The proper course of action was
determined to be that the complaint was unfounded and take no further action.






